
Notice on 30 December 2022 about annual fire safety inspections, scheduled for 10 January 2023

 



On 9 January 2023, the day before scheduled fire safety inspections, notices were removed, without 
any explanation to owners to warn them to reschedule their work and other plans for 10 January 
2023:

 



On 10 January 2023, sudden notice was published, advising owners and tenants about cancelled fire
safety inspection:


